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FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST FOI/013054 — Obstetrics and Gynaecology ST3s

Are you able to tell me why Obs and Gynae ST3s won't be transitioning until August 2017 please?

It was felt that we were not a position of readiness to transition this group for September, given that we had an
induction of over 100 doctors in August and at the time national dialogue suggested strike dates for Junior doctors in
September, therefore the Trust felt that it was appropriate to transition the ST3 O&G at the next opportunity.



